Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 4:03 PM

To: 'Erik Brown'

Cc: '‘Michael Lamphere'; pelco1969@sbcglobal.net

Subject: RE: Apex Refrigeration, Inc. (1550 Park Avenue, Emeryville) - ACEH #3069
Hi All,

Unfortunately it’s been more than just a little busy this week so far, and these events have limited my time to return calls
beyond our various efforts at voice mail tag. | did receive your voice mails. Please use this email to document ACEH
agreement with the extension request for the work plan; however, one additional requirement by the state is to have the
site claimed in Geotracker, and to have all documents required by Geotracker uploaded to that website. Because this can
occur much quicker than a work plan, ACEH requests these actions occur by Friday September 28". I’ll update
Geotracker shortly to reflect these changes.

Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Erik Brown [mailto:erik.brown@errg.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 2:05 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'Michael Lamphere'; pelco1969@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Apex Refrigeration, Inc. (1550 Park Avenue, Emeryville) - ACEH #3069

Mr. Detterman,

We have left a few voicemail messages for each other so | figured | would send you an email. Today ERRG sent Mr.
Michael Lamphere (legal counsel for Apex Refrigeration, Inc.) a contract to conduct the soil and groundwater
investigation related to the former UST at 1550 Park Avenue in Emeryville, CA. I've spoken with both Mr. Lamphere and
Ms. Penny Barger and they are both concerned about the regulatory deadlines and being potentially ineligible for
reimbursement from the State UST fund. Based on your email dated 7/24/12, and assuming the contract is executed in
short order, ERRG would like to request an extension of the previous deadline to complete a Soil and Groundwater
Investigation Work Plan for the site to Friday, October 12, 2012. Please feel free to contact me via email or at the
number below if you have any questions regarding this request.

Thank you,
Erik Brown

Erik Brown



Senior Project Scientist

Engineering / Remediation Resources Group, Inc.
4585 Pacheco Boulevard, Suite 200

Martinez, CA 94553

(925) 969-0750 Main

(925) 969-0751 Fax

(925) 839-2276 Direct

(925) 305-5337 Cellular



